
February 6, 2024 
 

The following applicants have applied for an operator’s license for the license year 
2022-2024 and have been recommended for approval based on their record check by 
the police department: 
 
Micke Brad A. 2032 Meadowview St. Kaukauna 

Schultz Abbey I. 2217 Joan Ct. Kaukauna 

Van Ark Kyra M.M. 2200 Green Bay Rd.  #406 Kaukauna 

 
 
 


